We have successfully started another school year in the Cornell School District; albeit different than we have done before.  Thanks to everyone that has been cooperative during the face covering mandate.  The students have adjusted very well to this and we believe it is making a positive difference.  While we are aware of confirmed COVID-19 cases in Cornell, we have yet to have a positive case spread in the school that we are aware of.  
Our most important goal this year is to keep the two buildings open for education.  By wearing face coverings, washing hands frequently, physical-distancing when possible and practicable, as well as limiting visitors within our buildings, we hope we are able to do this.  We will not be having Halloween parties or the Spook Parade this year, the winter program will be recorded for people to see and parent/teacher conferences will be done virtually.
We have lost 29 students to homeschooling this year, either because of COVID-19 or the face covering mandate.  We also have 41 students that enrolled in the eSucceed virtual school.  This reduction in 70 students is going to take a big financial toll on the district, but if we are able to get many of these students back next year, we should be able to weather this financial storm due to our healthy fund balance.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Again, thanks for your understanding and support during this difficult and different year.  We are trying to keep everyone safer with our rules, yet still provide the same quality education you have come to enjoy and expect from the Cornell School District. 
